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GOVERNMENT OFFERS DATE FOR TV DEBATE 

 

The Opposition is well aware that Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar has already been in 

contact with GBC in an attempt to organise a televised debate on public finances and that the 

details of this were in the final stages of organisation. The Government has suggested Thursday 

23rd April as the prospective date of a televised debate on public finances on GBC’s Viewpoint 

programme but would remind the Opposition that they have been free to call a debate on this 

issue in Parliament at any time.  

  

Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo QC, said ‘The Government’s position on the state of 

Gibraltar’s public finances has always been clear and I am really looking forward to the debate on 

23rd April.  I also find it ironic that the Opposition’s Press Release condemns the debating of 

important matters via Press Releases.’ 
 


